
 
Vicki Young  

Memorial Scholarships 
 

The Vicki Young Memorial Scholarship was established by Vicki’s husband Doug, a former 
SDHSRA Director and her son, Trey, a former SDHSRA Calf -Roping Champion.  Vicki was a 
long-time educator and a former National High School Rodeo Contestant, a 4H Rodeo 
Champion and competitor in SDRA and NRCA rodeos.  She enjoyed rodeo and following her 
son as he progressed through the rodeo ranks.  A Scholarship in her name, given to SDHSRA 
Northwest Region Contestants, just seemed fitting. 
 

Requirements 
 Scholarships are for $150 a piece 
 Awarded to one boy and one girl in the Northwest Region in the SDHSRA 
 Must be a graduating senior 
 Must have a GPA of 3.0 or greater 

 
 

Application 
 Seniors will sign up for the Scholarship at the Buffalo Regional rodeo, May 31 – June 2, 

2024 
 Scholarships will be awarded at the Dupree Regional Rodeo, June 7 – 9, 2024. 

 
 

 
 
 

For More Information 
 

Contact Doug Young 
605-466-2292 

 
 


